Field Trip Policy

It is the policy of Alder Grove Charter School that all students participating in field trips
shall be driven by and accompanied by a parent or guardian at all times. The legal
guardian assumes full responsibility for the student at all times including but not limited
to transportation to and from the field trip destination. Should a parent wish to make
arrangements with other parents for either transportation to or from a field trip,
permission must be obtained from the teacher and from the charter school administrator
prior to the event. In addition, the other parent must sign a statement accepting
responsibility as such. At no time will the charter school assume responsibility for
transporting students to or from field trip destinations.
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